
PRESS RELEASE  
ROAD TRANSPORTATION 
DEPARTMENT 

 
 

F1 SERIAL NUMBER REGISTRATION RECORD HIGHEST BID 
 

                  Road Transport Department (RTD) would like to inform that, booking results 
for the F series registration number can be viewed starting today, 1st July 2016. 
 
                  The Booking for F Series Registration Number has been opened since 1st of 
June, 2016 and closed at 12.00pm, 14th of June, 2016. During the booking period, the 
RTD received 11.683 number of booking forms. From 9999 opened registration 
numbers, a total of 2,276 registration numbers were tendered. 
 
                 The F1 registration number recorded the highest bid with a value of RM836, 
000.00. The value overtook Registration Number W 1 N that was bid for a total of 
RM748, 000.00 previously. The RTD estimates that revenue for reservations of the F 
Series Registration Number reached RM17 million. This collection is one of the highest 
such as the WWW and BMW series. 
 
                 The successful bidder in booking the F Series registration number can start 
paying the balance of the reservation value on 3rd of July, 2016 (for states that work on 
Sunday) and 4th of July 2016 (for other states). 
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